
 

To Our Friends and Neighbors, 

At South Shore Health Foundation, keeping our community safe is our top 
priority. We are closely monitoring COVID-19 developments and the 

guidelines for gatherings. At this time, the Walk for Hospice is still 
scheduled for Saturday, May 30, at Weymouth High School.  

As this situation evolves, we will continue to put your health and well-being 
first. We are looking into potential alternatives if needed, and we will 
communicate changes as they arise. 

We truly appreciate your support of Hospice of the South Shore and the 
Walk for Hospice. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me 
at (781) 624-8142 or afloro@southshorehealth.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

Angela Floro 

Director, Special Events & Annual Giving 
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